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6801 Industrial Rd.  

Springfield, VA 22151 

www.washingtongas.com 

CONSTRUCTION UPDATE AND NIGHT WORK NOTICE 
Washington Gas Project: Prince George’s County and District of Columbia Reliability & Reinforcement Project 

PHASE 5: LARGO, MD 20774 
Project Reference Number: SPID12-P5 

- As of July 11, 2022 - 
 
Dear Neighbor, 
 
At Washington Gas, we work every day to safely and reliably meet the energy 
needs of our customers. Today, natural gas is the fuel of choice for more than 
nine out of ten new homebuyers in the Washington, D.C., metropolitan area, 
and Washington Gas serves more than 1.2 million customers throughout the 
region. As our region continues to grow, expansion and rehabilitation of our 
existing infrastructure is critical to maintaining our natural gas distribution 
system. As part of the Prince George's County and District of Columbia 
Reliability and Reinforcement Project (PGCDCRRP), Washington Gas will soon 
be performing work in your area. This work will not affect the natural gas 
service to homes or businesses.  
 
This is an update to the Phase 5 construction notice dated October 22, 2021. 
 
Construction Overview – Phase 5 
This phase of the project extends from Harry S. Truman Drive just north of 
New Orchard Drive, through Southwest Branch Valley Stream Park, and 
through private property easements to the intersection of Largo Drive West & 
Lottsford Road just north of Central Avenue (MD-214). For this phase of the 
project, construction area preparation is complete and construction activities 
are underway. Phase 5 work is now anticipated to be complete in late Summer 
or early Fall 2022 followed by restorations. Work will typically occur Monday 
through Saturday, 7:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m. Construction schedules may be 
affected by weather and other unforeseen circumstances. All work will be 
completed in accordance with permits. 
 
What Can I Expect During Construction?  
Please follow traffic control signs on Harry S. Truman Drive and the ramp 
from 495 to Central Avenue for lane closure information. If you live near the 
construction area, you may feel and hear construction during work hours, 
and you can expect to see Washington Gas and contractor vehicles and 
equipment. For your safety and the safety of construction personnel, do not 
cross construction barriers, enter construction areas, or approach vehicles or 
equipment.  
 
Special Notice for Residents Adjacent to Work Area on New Orchard Drive 
Due to ground conditions in the area north of New Orchard Drive between 
Harry S. Truman Drive and Cedarhollow Lane, a specific type of excavation 
stabilization is required for worker safety which is installed and removed 
using vibration methods. All work activities use standard stabilization and 
construction methods and are expected to be well below accepted safety and 
structural vibration thresholds, however vibration may be felt and will be monitored continuously in this area as a 
peace-of-mind courtesy for adjacent neighbors. Adjacent residents with questions or noise consideration requests are 
invited to contact the project team. 

The following map shows the 
approximate location and limits of 

this phase of the construction 
project: 

 

About the PGCDCRRP Project 
Washington Gas is constructing new 
infrastructure in Prince George’s County and 
the entire region.  
 
Built mostly in public and electric utility 
corridors, the project paves the way for 
economic growth and serving more residents 
with clean, affordable natural gas service. 
 
The investment will include approximately 16 
miles of coated steel, natural gas pipeline and 
regulating stations connecting two portions of 
Washington Gas’ existing system. 
 
For more information, visit 
http://pgcdcrrp.com 
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Night Work Notice 
Although night work is not planned, construction activities may occur outside of communicated work hours when 
crossing environmentally sensitive streams as work is required by permits to be completed ahead of rain events. 
Selected equipment may also need to run continuously after hours for environmental condition maintenance. 
 
We strive to make every reasonable effort to minimize disturbance in your community. If you have questions or need 
additional information about this project, please visit http://pgcdcrrp.com or contact the project team at 
pgcdcrrp@washgas.com or 703-750-5222. Project reference number: SPID12-P5. Thank you for your patience as our 
construction crews complete this important work in your community. 
 
Theresa Avila Curtis 
Project Manager 
Corporate Engineering 
Washington Gas 
 

 


